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Stephenie Demaree <jcasteph@aol.com>
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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
jcasteph@aol.com
Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61
From: Stephenie Demaree in Raleigh, NC

Please do not restrict introducing brokers to one broker dealer. Thank you.

This mail was sent via IB Coalition http://ibcoalition.orc!/take-action/


